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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Several items came up in the Sub-Task Force which I think need 
your consideration. 

MRG/nke 
FSNFSA 

1. The student members of this Sub-Task Force will be 
leaving at the end of Spring Term, or will not be 
able to participate because of their schedule. 
Consequently, we would hope that these students 
would be replaced by administrative appointments, 

2. 

as soon as possible, so that we may continue through 
the summer. 

Consideration was given to a questionnaire to be 
distributed to all black students to evaluate 
student perception regarding the quality of student 
life for blacks. What kind of budget would be 
available to administer and evaluate such a ques­
tionnaire? There would be approximately 1200 
students involved. Could we get assistance from 
Institutional Research in the development and 
evaluation of the questionnaire? I have talked 
to Dr. Morrow, Chairman of the Student Affairs 
and Academic Concerns Sub-Task Force, and that 
group would be interested in surveying the student's 
opinions, also; thus, we could combine resources and 
have one comprehensive questionnaire. 
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